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8th October 2014 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
FREE MILK FOR UNDER-FIVES 
 
As you will be aware, every child under the age of five is entitled to free school milk.  In addition, children over 
five can receive subsidised milk.  Nursery and Reception parents were asked to register with Cool Milk to take 
advantage of this entitlement, but uptake across both year groups has been lower than anticipated.  As a school, 
we are required to ensure that milk is made available during the school day to all pupils who want it, in 
particular the under-fives.  Therefore, we have made the decision to order milk for all children under the age of 
five.  This will take effect after the October half term break, ie Monday 3rd November 2014.   
 
If you do not wish your child to have milk, please advise the school office. 
 
If you have already registered with Cool Milk, you need not do anything else.  Once your child turns five, Cool 
Milk will contact you to see if you wish to continue receiving subsidised milk (for which there is a charge).   
 
If you have not already registered with Cool Milk, you need do nothing until your child’s fifth birthday, at which 
point you’ll need to register if you wish your child to continue receiving subsidised milk. 
 
More information can be found at www.coolmilk.com. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Mr D Barrow 
Head Teacher 
 
 
 


